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Dr. Beth Bell, Director of the National Center 
for Emerging and Zoonotic Infectious 

Diseases at the CDC, has stated that the 
CDC will continue preferential treatment 

of outmoded IDSA Lyme guidelines, 
which deny the existence of chronic Lyme, 

despite citizen requests to utilize 
up-to-date IOM, GRADE compliant, and 

NGC-approved ILADS guidelines.
Dr. Bell is also a member of the IDSA.
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